
April ​2020 - Newsletter

Upcoming Dates & Reminders

Please note all meetings and in person activities are
currently postponed to further notice

A message from our President
Allison Foster

Hello, neighbors! 

We hope this reaches you safe & well. This is an interesting time in the world - and we are
so grateful to have you as a part of our Tarpon River Community. I want to explain why we
have been "silent" for the last few weeks - I have personally had some major family
emergencies come up. In mid-March my father passed away among with some other
family emergencies. As a result, I was less present in the community and with our Tarpon
River Board. We did our best to get out those initial urgent messages to you all - but, I
take all responsibility for the lack of communication since then. Please know that moving
forward we should be back to our "regularly scheduled" communication as much as we
can. Know that we are a volunteer group working hard to do what we can for Tarpon River!
I am so appreciative of the neighbors on our board and who have stepped up to help us as
we work to ensure we are sharing information with you. If you are interested in getting
involved, please reach out to me.

Some important items to note:
The TRCA Board met in March and welcomed two new board members to fill the
roles of two board members who have moved on from Tarpon River. Beverly Grant
and Steven Buckingham moved on from our board; Marita Flam and Mike Stone
have stepped up to serve as board members on our team. We are so grateful for
Beverly and Steve - we plan to recognize them personally the next time we can be
"together".
TRCA events have been cancelled moving forward until further notice. You will note
on the website that this is true for the next few months.
The TRCA Board will continue to meet virtually and as important information comes
your way, we will share.
The TRCA Board did meet April 14 as a Board. Minutes will be forthcoming, and we
did discuss the General Service Administration Federal Courthouse Site
Selection. The TRCA Board provided this letter to Commissioner Sorensen: GSA
site selection Information

Additionally, we have updated the Tarpon River website. Should you encounter any issues,
please contact secretary.trca@gmail.com.

Best Regards,
Allison
Tarpon River Civic Association President
trcapresident@gmail.com

http://www.tarponriver.org
https://tarponriver.org/events/
https://files.constantcontact.com/4efde6f8701/4b110895-bf93-4588-ad1d-e4240e14fb6e.pdf
https://tarponriver.org/
http://myhiendomeika.com
https://www.homevantage.com/


Latest Neighborhood News

Community News & Links

Wastewater Force Main
Assessment Underway

Participate in Earth Day
Bingo while maintaining
social distancing for a prize
before May 8th

REGISTER NOW! Monday,
May 27th - is YOUR TIME!
Payroll Protection Program
Funding Virtual Workshop

Testing Collection Sites

City’s Weekly COVID-19
Food Distribution set for April
30 at Mills Pond Park 9-11
am

​A Plan To Reopen Fort
Lauderdale: Phase One

Follow the link to review the
draft of Ft Lauderdale Re-
opening phase one.

Check out this video to view
the press conference with
Broward County Mayor Dale
V.C. Holness. County order
with details:

The workshop agenda
may be accessed by

visiting:

City Commission Workshop
and Meeting Agenda

This week we celebrate
National Volunteer Week

and the City of Fort
Lauderdale celebrates
you, our volunteers.

THANK YOU!

____________________

Please Dispose of Used
Gloves and Face
Coverings Properly

Gloves and face coverings
should never be left on the
ground, on sidewalks, in
streets, or parking lots.
These items may be
contaminated and could
potentially pose a risk to
workers who have to pick
them up.
To view CDC guidelines on
how to protect yourself and
others, visit

____________________

Upcoming May of 2020
Newsletter:

Continuing updates on
COVID 19

Fort Lauderdale Re-opening
Plan

And so much more...

STAY INFORMED!

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/Home/Components/News/News/3982/16?seldept=12
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/now-is-your-time-ppp-funding-virtual-workshop-tickets-103459251406
https://www.broward.org/CoronaVirus/Pages/Collection-Sites.aspx
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/Home/Components/News/News/4158/16
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/home/showdocument?id=47162
https://youtu.be/-yF37p7-Hcg
https://fortlauderdale.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html


Don't wait for updates to be forwarded to you, sign up to
receive city news & alerts here.

Updates from the April 21 City Commission Meeting
Next Regular City Commission Meeting on May 5
Mayor Trantalis Issues Emergency Declaration Requiring Face Coverings
Fort Lauderdale Reaches Major Milestone on Sewer Main Project in Rio
Vista

SPONSORS
Discover the World, YOUR Way

Arrow Discovery Travel serves as your personal, trusted,
travel advisor to help you plan vacations that fit your interests,
your style, your dreams.

             Specializing in Europe and Bucket List Destinations
          Personalized and custom, individual and small group

travel.

Contact Janet Scraper - janet@arrowdiscoverytravel.com,
Office- 954-525-7753, Cell- 954-600-2555, Website:

www.arrowdiscoverytravel.com

My Hien Domeika your neighborhood broker with

Coldwell Banker Real Estate. 

My Hien Domeika’s knowledge of Florida’s residential real estate
market is extensive and unparalleled. Her clients consistently seek
her advice and trust her judgment on their transactions with
confidence. 
Contact her today at: 954-516-4492

HomeVantage Mortgage

Contact your local neighborhood
mortgage lender Aaron Hassinger at

Do you have a local business
you'd like to
advertise? Our newsletter currently
reaches 250 plus neighbors in our

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/city-manager-s-office/strategic-communications/e-news-sign-up
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/Home/Components/News/News/3855/16?backlist=%2fhome
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/city-clerk-s-office/virtual-city-commission-meetings
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/Home/Components/News/News/4154/16
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/Home/Components/News/News/4166/16
mailto:janet@arrowdiscoverytravel.com
https://my.cbintouch.com/


(954) 641-8103 with any home
buying, refinancing or mortgage
lending support you may need.

neighborhood on a monthly bases.

Reach out
to secretary.trca@gmail.com for
more info and get your ad placed
here!

Become a member today!

Joining your local neighborhood civic association is easy and fun. Your membership
includes access to all our fun yearly activities such as Party in the Park, Holiday Party and
much more. Plus you'll be able to stay up to speed with all the latest neighborhood news

and have a voice on any upcoming changes. Click here to sign up today!

Join us on Next Door - click here to join.

mailto:secretary.trca@gmail.com
http://tarponriver.org/cgi-bin/register.pl
http://www.nextdoor.com

